Debra Thompson

From:

(null) (null) <hwhitacre@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, April 9, 2023 11:31 AM

To:

Assembly

Cc:

Marina Whitacre

Subject:

Independent Investigation

Many people close to the Parks family including Marina and I have been surprised and disappointed at the seeming lack of transparency, support, and even minimum response regarding the accident resulting in the deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht. Please initiate a third-party investigation into the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash to ensure we have addressed any policy shortcomings that contributed to this tragedy. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely,

Heath and Marina Whitacre